
Staffing Changes at Cloverfields  

Mr Ross, our Site Manager,  has left us  for pastures new and we wish him all the very best for his new 
promotion to a large local school. We are delightfed to have filled his position with Mr Pettiford who is 
himself joining us from another school and has a wealth of experience to help drive Cloverfields for-

ward. He will be joining us just after the Easter holidays. In the interim period, we may need you to be 
patient with us around some of the tasks a Site Manager would normally carry out, such as opening and 

locking the gates. Our priority will always be the safety and welfare of the children so we may experi-
ence some delays in these areas while we are attending to pupils. We are also excited to welcome Mr 
Birkett to Cloverfields who will be joining us in April working across the school as our Sports Coach. He 

has a lot of experience in teaching a range of sports and we know he will be a great addition to the 
team. We are currently recruiting for a Cook and a Kitchen Assistant and hope these will also join us 

just after the Easter holidays too. 

Uniform 
Wearing PE kit to come to school in worked well during COVID and we are interested in how you, as 

parents, feel about this. Does it make life easier for you?  
In terms of school, we have found that the standards in PE kit has fallen so we would like to remind you 

that the appropriate wear is: Black hoodie or zipped top (this can be with or without the school logo), 
plain black trousers, leggings or shorts and a green T-shirt (with or without the school logo). No other 
colours are permitted. Socks should be white, grey or black and trainers should not be bright colours. 

After Easter all classes will have just one longer  PE session. This will be communicated to you via Dojo 
over Easter so you know which day is PE day for your child.  

 Red Nose Day  
A huge thank you for your support with our fundraising activities this year. We really do appreciate it.  

Holiday club 
We have found it extremely difficult to recruit any sort of holiday club provision for the coming holidays. 

Staffing changes have also taken this out of our control. We have managed to secure 3 days of Grimsby 
Town Football Club support and hope this will be well attended so we can book future sessions. We are 
still in talks with another couple of companies who are interested in providing facilities but the process 
for getting something in place is very long winded.  As we have already stipulated., we need any provi-

sion to be high quality and suit the needs of our families.  
If any of you know of holiday club providers who may be looking for facilities, please ask them to contact 
the school office. Going forward though, we are setting up more after school clubs and will be looking to 

provide a range of activities to suit football lovers and those who prefer something else.  

Easter   
We hope you have a very lovely and relaxing Easter 
break. Your children have worked hard this term and 

you should be very proud of them. Let’s hope the 
weather is kind to us all and we look forward to seeing 
you all back on Tuesday 19th April. Breakfast club will 

be open as usual.  

Facebook  
You  may have seen our new  Humberston 
Cloverfields Academy Facebook page that 
has been set up. We would love for all our 
families to like and share the page! We will 
be sharing updates about school, your chil-

dren’s learning and lot’s more! 


